
 
 

NEWSLETTER 
Well here we are folks, the first newsletter.  A little late but we 

wanted to get the first round of shoots out of the way.  The league is 

going well so far, some great darts being played. 

Results from the first 3 tournaments are as follows: 

 

Mixed Triples 

Winners: Brad Foote, Duncan Egan, Shauna Collins 

Runner-up: Jason Wilcox, Deon Grandy, Tina Barrett 

 

Memorial Blind Draw: 

Winners: Dan Plunkett, Colton Rudolph 

Runner-up: Mick McConnell, Lee Greenwood 

 

Mixed Doubles: 

Winners: Deon Grandy, Tina Wheeler 

Runner-up: Rob Court, Carole Court 

 

All of the above shoots had an excelled turnout – Thank you 

 



 
 

 

UPCOMING SHOOTS AND IMPORTANT DATES 

January 27, 2024 - Women’s Doubles 

February 10, 2024 – Men’s Doubles 

March 2, 2024 – Men’s Singles 

March 16, 2024 – Women’s Singles 

April 9, 2024 – Annual General Meeting (AGM) 

 

Attached is a copy of the stats so far this season.  There have been 

some super scores thrown so far. 

All the usual suspects are there but a BIG shoutout to all the players 

shooting personal bests, high scores, and high outs. WELL DONE!!! 

Remember the more you throw the better you get. 

Also well done to all the players who got their first 180’s WHOO 

WHOO!! 

 

We are working on the banquet and will provide further details once 

it is all sorted. 

 

As we roll into the Christmas period we would like to wish all 

members and their families a very Merry Christmas and safe New 

Year! 


